
 
 
 
July 1, 2015 
 
 
Robert Linderer 
Chief Executive Officer 
Midwest Transplant Network 
1900 W. 27th Place, Suite 400 
Westwood, KS 66205 
 
 
Dear Mr. Linderer, 
 
On behalf of the Sedgwick County Board of County Commissioners and the Sedgwick County Regional 
Forensic Science Center, I would like to extend my appreciation to you for your thoughtful and generous 
donation of a new epoxy floor surface in the Body Receiving area (valued at $8,036.25) of the Center. 
This repair will greatly improve our facility and the work of our Pathology Division. 
 
We appreciate the partnership you have maintained with the Regional Forensic Science Center in order 
to provide quality customer service.  
 
Again, I thank you for your donation and assisting us in serving the citizens of Sedgwick County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard L. Ranzau, Chairman 
Board of County Commission 


